
Subject: FW: 24 HOUR LICENSING APPLICATION BY SHOP ON PARK PARADE 
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: 09 July 2012 13:05 
To: Rudman, Grace 
Subject: 24 HOUR LICENSING APPLICATION BY SHOP ON PARK PARADE 
 
 
  
  
09/07/12 
  
  
Rucklidge Ave 
 
  
To Clare Rudman, Business Support Officer, Safer Streets/Licensing, Brent Council  
Re 16, Park Parade NW10 application for 24 hour alcohol licence. 
 
Brent Council Reference 1043532 
  
Dear Ms Rudman, 
 I understand that this premises has applied for a Variation to their licence for the 
Sale of Alcohol 24 hours 
 I am writing to advise you of my strong objections to this application for the following 
reasons:- 
  
The 24 availabilty hours in this location will increase the level of drinking and anti-
social behaviour in the local area in which we already have behaviour problems: a 
dispersal is in place here. 
This will lead to more street drinking on the part of people coming out of local pubs 
and clubs.  
  
Please treat my personal details including my address as CONFIDENTIAL   
 Please do not pass my details on to the applicant or any third party 
  
I would be grateful if you keep me updated regarding the progress of this application 
  
I thank you for your kind assistance  
 


